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The orientation program for the newly joined was organized by Faculty Development Cell of 

Sumandeep Vidyapeeth on 9
th

 July 2019 at Biochemistry Demo room, SBKS Medical 

Institute and Research Centre, Sumandeep Vidyapeeth, Piparia. There were 29 newly joined 

faculties from all the constituent institutions of Sumandeep Vidyapeeth who attended the 

program. The first session was by Dr. Chandramani More, Registrar, SV and Director, IQAC, 

SV who briefed the participants about the policies of the University and the role of IQAC. He 

enthusiastically welcomed all the newly joined faculties to the family of Sumandeep 

Vidyapeeth. The second session was conducted by Dr. Rashmi Venkatesh, Member 

Secretary, EBES who briefed the participants regarding the Evidence based education system 

of our University and its progression. This was followed by session of Dr. A.K. Seth, 

Director, Research Cell who briefed the newly joined faculties about the incentive policies 

and facilities. The last session was taken by Dr. Hetal Pandya, Director, FDC who informed 

participants about the policies of FDC and the various incentive schemes. She motivated the 

newly joined faculties to take the benefit of these policies. Dr. Kuntal Patel coordinated the 

event and proposed the vote of thanks. 

 
 

  

 


